
We’re looking for stakeholders who are 
interested in

Please consider volunteering to serve on 
Albertville City Schools’ Wellness Committee!

We need valuable input from parents, teachers, and 
community leaders as we work together to keep our 

students’ wellness a top priority.

Formal meetings are held annually to develop and 
review district policies.  Input and opinions can be 

shared and discussed at any time.

To serve on this committee, please contact 
Suzannah Yoder, District Wellness Coordinator

256-891-1183 x 216   
 suzannahyoder@albertk12.org


